Communication from Public

Name: Holly Grigg-Spall
Date Submitted: 08/29/2022 02:28 PM
Council File No: 20-1482

Comments for Public Posting: This park adds to the character, beauty, and uniqueness of the
neighborhood and should not be converted. It provides a much
used throughway between streets and provides a rare
pedestrianized zone.



